
 
Barham Parish Council – April 2022 InTouch Report 
 
 
DATE OF FORTHCOMING PARISH COUNCIL MEETING 
 
The date of the next scheduled Parish Council meeting due to take place in May – Annual 
General Meeting is still to be confirmed.   
 
All meetings of the Parish Council are advertised on the village noticeboard (outside the Co-op) 
and on the new noticeboard by Pesthouse Lane.  Meeting will also be advertised on the village 
website www.barham-suffolk.org.uk  Face Book page and the In Touch Magazine (however 
Extra Ordinary Meetings may not make the deadline to be advertised in the In Touch). 
 
 
KIRBY RISE PLAY AREA 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We are delighted that that the new play equipment has been installed on the Kirby Rise green.   
A full Press Release and photographs will be in the May in Touch magazine.  The final touches 
are being carried out by Highways Assurance, they are providing and installing fencing free of 
charge, around the new play equipment.  A full list of “Thank You” and acknowledgment will be 
made in the May Press Release. 
 
Please can we kindly ask that vehicles are not parked on the Kirby Rise Green and that vehicles 
are not driven across the green.  This is an offence and “Fixed Penalty” notices may be given.  
Thank you 
 
 
COMMUNITY SPEED WATCH 
We have welcomed new volunteers already to the team this year, which means that we can 
carry out more frequent Speed Watch monitoring in the village. 
We want to be able to continue to carry out frequent speed monitoring in the village, if you are 
interested in becoming part of the Community Speed Watch team in Barham please contact the 
Chairman or Clerk. 
 
We are able to report that the number of drivers who have received a speeding notice from the 
police is 68, which are mostly local residents.  The 2 VAS speed signs on Norwich Rd are still 
recording outrageous speeds of 70 mph.  Barham Parish Council is still working with County 
Council Highways department to do some sort of traffic calming measures and road markings.  
Hopefully we will get this problem resolved soon. 
 

 

http://www.barham-suffolk.org.uk/


 
 
Barham Parish Council 
Parish Clerk – Melanie Thurston 
Tel: 07837528187 
Email: barhampc@outlook.com  
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